
  
 
October 19, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No. 240 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Union Pacific is undertaking an agressive track work project near Belden, Ca. 
This track work will affect certain Eastbound train services between Northern 
California and Salt Lake City, Denver, Kansas City, and St Louis. 
 
To minimize delay to train services from this track work we are temporarily 
advancing the cutoffs in Oakland and Lathrop to the destinations listed above from 
November 1st to November 8th.  
 
They are as follows: 
 
Oakland Cutoff                    Oakland Departure 
 
Current       Nov 1 - 8           Currrent        Nov 1 - 8 -------       ---------           --------        
--------- 
 
     1700           1400                2100               1730 
 
 
Lathrop Cutoff                    Lathrop Departure 
 
Current       Nov 1 - 8           Currrent        Nov 1 - 8 -------       ---------           --------        
--------- 
 
      2100           1600                2230                1930 
 
 
Any questions please contact your customer support representative. 


